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;iulie Thompson

From: Geraldine Donnelly <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Sunday, 9 October 2016 10:22 AM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee, On a purely selfish level, I would like to see pokies gone as they take over
and spoil the ambience of clubs and pubs. However this is minor, compared to the damage these machines
do to families and individuals. You do not need to be addicted to take out too much of the family budget to
harm children's educational and social needs. Addiction can lead to crime and a downward spiral for the
addict. You only have to walk through these places to see the blank faces pressing buttons without even
looking at the result of the draw. Initially, in NSW, clubs petitioned for pokies and promised a wealth of
facilities and entertainment for members and their families. The public succumbed and they have become
the inevitable norm. I doubt too many of the local pubs and clubs are providing sporting activities and high
class entertainment these days. It's just down to the addiction of their patrons and the governments who get
easy money from these machines. Yours si ncerely, Geraldine Donnelly

This email was sent by Geraldine Donnelly via Do Gooder, a website that
allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC
3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do,
however Geraldine provided an email address (geraldine donnelly@aapt.net.au) which we included in the
REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Geraldine Donnelly at geraldine donnelly(@aapt.net.au.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html




